Survey on MTA Model Block on 2nd Ave. Between 92nd & 93rd Sts. 

The MTA is working to create a more inviting atmosphere around its subway construction zones on 2nd Ave. They have created a model block which they will replicate down the avenue in the subway construction corridor. They would like feedback on the model in order to meet the business owners' and community needs. Please give us your feedback by answering the following questions.

Please e-mail or phone us at info@cb8m.com or 212 758-4340
COMMENTS BEING ACCEPTED THROUGH MONDAY MARCH 7TH 

Thank you for your participation in the survey
1) What do you like about the model block?

2) What don’t you like about the model block?

3) Do you like the standardized store signage?

4) Do you think the sidewalk side wrapping is effective? 

5) Do you think the traffic side wrapping is effective?

6) What is the single most important improvement you think would be most beneficial to your block?

7) General Comments: 

